
From: HertzWu, Sara
To: Christopher Gallus; galluslaw@gmail.com; ADAMAS CONSTRUCTION And DEVELOPMENT SERVICES PLLC
Cc: Kleffner, Erin; Huston, Liz
Subject: Adamas Construction and Development Services, LLC and Nathan Pierce
Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 10:13:00 AM

Mr. Gallus and Mr. Pierce:  Per the Court’s Prehearing Order consultation requirement, I am writing
to make you aware of a motion we are planning to file with the court before the end of the month. 
We received the 308 response from Tom Robinson, which had a placeholder as CX41 in both the
Initial and Rebuttal Prehearing Exchange. We plan to file a motion with the Court to supplement the
prehearing exchange in accordance with 40 C.F.R. 22.19(f). When we file the motion for leave to
amend, we will also attach the exhibit.
 
Please let me know if you plan to oppose this motion. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have questions.
 
Regards,
 
Sara Hertz Wu
Senior Counsel
EPA Region VII
11201 Renner Boulevard
Lenexa, Kansas 66219
Phone: (913)551-7316
Email: hertzwu.sara@epa.gov
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